ASSAM UNIVERSITY : SILCHAR

NOTICE

This is for information of all concerned that an awareness programme on
‘Elimination of violence against women’ will be held on 29" November at
03.30 PM in PMG Seminar Hall.

On this occasion, Mrs. Debomita Chakraborty, Advocate will deliver
lecture on the topic for general awareness.

All the members of the university are requested to attend the
programme.
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(Dr. P.K. Nath)
Registrar
No. AUR/21-1/2022 Dated 28" November, 2022
Copy to:
1. PS to VC for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.
2. All statutory officers for information.
3. All Deans of Schools for information.
4. All Heads of Academic Departments for information.
5. Director, Computer Centre for uploading in the University Website.
6.

All officers for information.
L"G\é B

Registrar



